
Easter 2023

Dear brothers,

This is the time to celebrate Easter, to live the passing from death to life, united with 
the Risen Lord. Not only the Twelve are witnesses of this, but also Mary Magdalene 
and many other disciples of Jesus.

The Lord gives each of us the possibility of being new men to live the Pauline mission 
in a new way, because by welcoming the Master who has risen, we learn to welcome 
also  the apostolic challenges with courage and generosity, like Saint Paul and Blessed 
James Alberione.

Let us continue to listen to the Gospels of these days and let the power of the Lord’s 
Resurrection surprise us and fill us with an evangelizing joy.

Together with the members of the General Government, I wish you all a very Happy 
Easter.

Fraternally yours in the Risen Lord,

 
Fr Domenico Soliman

Superior General

“For that same reason, anyone who is in Christ is a new creature.  
For him the old things have passed away; a new world has come”.   

(2Cor 5:17)


